
Wednesday, September 30, 2020 
 

 
Ventura County Transportation Commission is moving 

 
 
Ventura County Transportation Commission (VCTC) administrative offices will be relocating to Camarillo 
on October 5, 2020.  
 
Our new address is: 
 
751 E. Daily Drive, Suite 420 
Camarillo, CA 93010 
 
Phone: 805.642.1591 
Fax: 805.642.4860 
Customer service: 800.438.1112 
 
VCTC phone numbers and email addresses will remain the same, but we may experience temporary loss 
of phone or internet service during the week of October 5-9. We ask for your patience during that time. 
 
Please note, because of COVID-19, our office is temporarily closed to the public. 
 
Find out more about us at www.goventura.org. 
 
You can also follow @goVCTC on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn and Instagram. 
 
Thank you for your support in continuing to keep Ventura County moving! 
 
 
 
 

http://www.goventura.org/

